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25 Sept 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are now at the end of our third full week since returning from the summer holidays 

and everyone is settled and happy.  We would like to start by thanking you for your 

support and patience with our ongoing arrangements regarding Covid 19.  We know that at 

times, arrangements may seem inconvenient and unnecessary, but please remember that 

every decision is made to protect the school community. 

 

We have had a couple of enquiries about why parents are not being asked to wear face 

coverings when in the school grounds.  It is not mandatory to do so at present, however, 

parents may choose to wear a face covering if they would prefer.  We would however like 

to remind you about the requirement to socially distance and keep to our ‘One Way’ gate 

system to ease the congestion on paths and pavements. 

 

Over the last few weeks, teachers have been assessing the children and identifying gaps in 

learning and ways to move children’s learning forwards.  During the next couple of weeks, 

teachers will set targets for each child and these will be shared with you at Parents’ 

Evening, the dates of which will be Thursday 15th October and Tuesday 20th October for 

children in Years 1-6.  Reception children will have their own Parents’ Evening after half 

term. Due to Covid 19 restrictions, Parents’ Evening appointments will be carried out 

through online meetings or by phone.  It will not be possible for parents to make face to 

face appointments with teachers. Further details will follow about the booking system. 

 

Thanking you once again for your support and kind words.  We really do feel so incredibly 

lucky to be Headteachers at a school with such a supportive community. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Caroline Barriball & Samantha Sandle 

 

Normanton Road 
South Croydon 

Surrey  
CR2 7AR 

 
Phone:  020 8688 5414 

 
Email: admin@spps.foliotrust.uk 

 

 


